
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Annual General Meeting 2023 - Formal Notice 

 

Members are asked to note that the AGM will be held at 7.30pm on Monday, 20th 

February at Brackenwood Golf Club. The agenda and the statement of income and 

expenditure for 2022 will be posted on the Club website and social media in due 

course. 

Under Rule 8 of the Constitution the Club Council is required to nominate the 

succeeding Council and accordingly Dave Denton (Club Secretary); Peter Davies (Club 

Treasurer); Phil Mobbs (Communications Secretary); Tom McNamara (Council 

Secretary); Peter Bond, Tom Coleman, Jimmy Humphreys, Tonny Kerkhofs and Dave 

Sefton (Ordinary Members) are so nominated.  

In the absence of any response to the previous notice, the Council is unable at this 

time to nominate a member to serve as Handicap Secretary. 

The membership may nominate others to serve in the above capacities and any such 

nominations should be sent to me, with the names of candidate, proposer and 

seconded, by Monday, 30th January. 
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